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Instructions to the candidates to follow during the PGIM examinations  

 

1. You will be given at least two (2) weeks prior notice of rescheduled exams  

2. Please be present at the PGIM at least 30 minutes before the examination 

3. Theory examinations will be held in PGIM halls adhering to guidelines prescribed by 

the Ministry of Health that include adequate physical spacing and personal protective 

measures 

4. You must abide by the following safety measures to be permitted to enter the 

examination hall: 

a. Register your name, NIC number and contact number 

b. Measure temperature at entrance 

c. Apply hand sanitizer at entrance 

d. Wear a surgical mask or N-95/KN-95 mask covering the nose at all times 

(cloth masks will not be permitted). You are responsible for bringing your own 

protective equipment 

e. Leave your bags and mobile phones (switched off) in the area reserved for this 

at the entrance of the hall 

5. Bring only the following items to the PGIM: 

a. Admission card (soft / hard copy) 

b. NIC / SLMC ID / Driving license / Passport 

c. Required stationary – pens  

6. Maintain physical distancing of at least one (1) metre at all times. Do not congregate 

at the entrance of the PGIM, entrance or within the examination hall or common 

areas.  

7. Please leave the PGIM premises as soon as the examination is over  

8. If you appear for practical, clinical or viva-voce examinations you may require 

additional protective equipment. The PGIM will provide disposable gloves, polythene 

aprons, masks, visors on request. However, PPE kits will not be provided. 

9. If you have respiratory symptoms or fever before or on the day of the examination 

immediately inform the examinations branch by phone before arrival and follow their 

instructions. Contact no 0704702808/ 0704702809  

10. The staff at the PGIM will make every effort to facilitate the safe conduct of 

examinations and request your cooperation for the same 
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